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· The situation in Haiti

The Assistant Secretary General, Ambassador Luigi R. Einaudi, reported on consultations carried out on Monday, April 12, 2004, between the United Nations, the Caribbean Community (CARICOM), and the OAS on the situation in Haiti.  Immediately thereafter, in keeping with a decision by the Council at its regular meeting of April 7, the Council heard Ambassador David Lee, Head of the OAS Special Mission to Strengthen Democracy in Haiti, who referred to the various activities carried out in that country.  Then Ambassador Terence Todman, Special Envoy for the Promotion of Dialogue in Haiti, spoke on the report he had submitted to the Secretary General in November 2003 (CP/doc.3871/04).  The Secretary General, César Gaviria, also gave a presentation on this subject.
The delegations of Brazil, Canada, Colombia, Grenada, Panama, Peru, Saint Vincent and the Grenadines, the United States, Venezuela, and France took the floor to express appreciation for the reports submitted and to present the views of their governments on the situation in Haiti and the role the OAS could play.

The Interim Representative of Haiti expressed his appreciation to the Organization for its efforts to find a peaceful solution to the Haitian crisis and, in particular, for the efforts of the Special Mission to Strengthen Democracy in Haiti. 
The Chair of the Council thanked the General Secretariat for its work and stated that, in light of the diversity of views expressed by the delegations, the necessary consultations would be conducted to assess the possibility or advisability of redefining the mandates of the Special Mission.

The Council recognized the work of the Secretary General, the Assistant Secretary General, the Head of the Special Mission to Haiti, and the Special Envoy.  It also took note of the reports submitted and of the comments and observations made by the delegations.
It was decided that the Council Chair would consult with the subregional group coordinators and the United States and Canadian representatives to arrive at an agreement on a new resolution on the Special Mission’s mandates.

· Welcome
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The Council cordially welcomed the new Permanent Representative of Guatemala, Ambassador Francisco Villagrán de León.
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�.	Statements and comments by delegations may be found in the minutes of the meeting, CP/ACTA 1408/04.
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